
ISCA @ WORK AND PLAY

WWe are delighted to have resumed 
face-to-face teaching for those on campus 
and the work coming out of the studios shows 
real visual thinking and experimentation. 
Many parents and invited guests were able to 
join us for the live mid-term critique, which 
was an opportunity to find out more about the 
creativecreative process and importance of critical 
exchange.

Year 2 students have started to receive 
university offers and are preparing carefully 
for their interviews with the support of tutors.
Out of the studios, students are making real 
use of the campus tennis courts and many 
took part in a recent rounders match with 
staff. 

There has been a trip to Black Park, a vast 
area of woodland close to the school, which 
has been used as a film location in 
blockbustersblockbusters including Harry Potter and 
Batman. The students enjoyed exploring the 
park, capturing on camera the majestic trees 
and beautiful lake. 

Closer to home, the cooking club themed 
around sharing international dishes 
continues to be very popular, and most 
recentlyrecently French Toast Hong Kong Style was a 
tasty hit with the students!
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